
This bill only serves to make law abiding Oregonians criminals.  The Oregon, and Federal constitution is clear - "Shall not be 
infringed"

It's time to start doing the job of representing those who you live in your districts, and not to those bully's in your own party, or to the 
money that comes from those with no interest in the citizens of Oregon.


